## Dear Year 11 Students

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I am writing with details of GCSE Results Day, which this year will take place on Thursday August 20th 2020. Please read the arrangements below carefully so you are clear on how the day will run.

- Results will be distributed outside where the amphitheatre is situated.
- You will be given a timeslot for when you can collect your results (see below). This is to ensure social distancing measures are in place and respected.
- There will be a strict one way system in place; please enter through the gates at the main entrance and leave through the exit gates. Please do not gather in large numbers. There will be other safety measures in place too, for example, we will provide hand sanitiser as you enter.
- If you are unable to attend results day, please email askyear11@bca.warrington.ac.uk, providing a personal email address so your results can be emailed out.
- If you are feeling unwell, displaying symptoms of Covid-19 or are self-isolating, you should not attend Results Day under any circumstances. In this event, please supply us with a personal email address. You can do this by contacting askyear11@bca.warrington.ac.uk
- Parents will not be able to accompany you past the school gates.
- There will be staff on hand to support you with any questions you may have on the day.

## Important note - Centre-Assessed Grades

You will be aware that the awarding of GCSE grades this year, has been very different to previous. At BCA, teachers went through an extensive period of moderation to ensure that the grades awarded were fair, accurate and honest. Please note however, these grades have been subject to moderation from the exam boards following their submission.

If you have any queries about Results Day, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at school. We are really looking forward to seeing you and being part of your celebrations.

Yours faithfully,

Same Miller

Sarah Mullen Vice Principal

NAME:

DATE/TIME: